
UPDATE 

Within hours of finalizing SiliconValleySign.com in late April 2015, it went viral! The concept was 
featured in all local news and radio, and even received national attention. The German travel 
magazine GEO Special Kalifornien even featured the sign in the April ’15 edition! I have been 
fortunate enough to meet with some local residents and business leaders who are interested in 
making this a reality, and some have generously joined me on the quest of bringing a landmark 
to Silicon Valley. 

I am pleased to announce that The Engineering Honor Society Tau Beta Pi at San Jose State 
University will be part of this project. The team will be a fundamental component in ensuring that 
the proposed landmark is at the forefront of technology and sustainability. We have already 
begun promoting an art competition, where we anticipate interested members of the local art 
community will submit their best interpretation of how the sign should look. This contest will run 
until October 25th. 

A Look Ahead

Ending 2015 into early 2016 we will be presenting a first stage final rendering of the sign to 
some local Chamber of Commerce. Public comments about the landmark concept at both San 
Jose and Milpitas City Council will also be done.

Please continue checking the site for further updates, as always your comments and 
suggestions are always welcome.
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